Oklahoma Business Ethics Consortium
February 11, 2004

11:30 to 1:30 

Agenda

I. Introductions








11:30
II. Mission Statement







12:00
III. Announcements








12:15
Upcoming Consortium Meetings:

· March 10  - "Business Ethics: From the Top...Down"
Presenters: Enterprise-Rent-A-Car

Shannon Hiebert, Group HR Manager 

Angela Spears, Regional HR Manager 



Meeting Host: 
Debie Weaver
The Fountains at Canterbury







Town Center, Commons Room







1404 Northwest 122nd 



RSVP:

warrenokla@cox.net or 858-2233
· Tulsa Consortium begins February 19

Other Resources:

· February 17 –  8:30 to 10:00 a.m.

“Crucial Conversations: Tools HR Professionals Use In High Stakes Discussions”
Presenter:
Cheryl Doellefeld Barth, M.S.

Meeting Host:

OKC Metro Employer Council

Oklahoma State University, OKC Campus, 
900 N. Portland, Student Center (3rd Floor)
RSVP:  Fax to Business Services Team at 713-1898

Or Call:  Carolyn Slaughter, 470-3213 

· February 24 – 7:00 to 8:00 a.m.

Presenter:  
Tom Hill

Meeting Host: 

Character Training Institute

520 West Main Street

RSVP:  Call 815-0001, or e-mail blb@characterfirst.com

IV. Energy Panel Presentation






12:30
Moderator: Jim Priest with McKinney Stringer
Panel Members:

· Ray Roush, Senior Attorney for Chesapeake, will discuss initiatives that his company has undertaken to promote ethical behavior in the workplace.
· Janice Dobbs, Corporate Secretary and Manager of Corporate Governance for Devon Energy, will discuss the implementation and impact of Sarbanes-Oxley on Devon.
· Jane Burns, Audit Director for ConocoPhillips, will present her company’s efforts to foster ethical awareness among their employees.  This includes information regarding their annual compliance certification and web-based training.  
V. Adjourn









1:30
(See Reverse Side for List of Meeting Participants)⇨⇨⇨⇨⇨
Expected Participants:
Tim Adler

Lisle Compton

Dr. Tom Boyt 

University Central Oklahoma

John Burnett 

Character Training Institute

Joe Carnell

Carnell & Associates

Rick Christensen 
Right Management Assoc.

Ron Connor 

Cole & Reed, P.C.

Peter Doblebower 
Hobby Lobby
Bill Blekley

Durocher’s OKC Business

Carolyn Elliott

Sonic

Dr. Pat Fitzgerald 
Oklahoma City University
David Fleet 

Horton Insurance

Valerie Fried

Capital Abstract

Debbie Gardner
Accel Financial Staffing Consultants

Shannon Hiebert 
Enterprise Rent-A-Car

Tom Hill 

Kimray

Marilyn Hughes 
Oklahoma Ethics Commission

Ann Kilpatrick 

Carnell & Associates
Renee Kissler
Accel Financial Staffing Consultants
Joy LaBar

Kerr McGee
Myrna Latham 
McAfee-Taft


Linda Lee

Kerr McGee

Todd Lisle 

Lisle Compton

Sam McClure

Ernst & Young

Muffin McNeil
 
St. Anthony’s 

Stacey Morton 
Mercy Health Center

Alan Muehlenweg
Insight Marketing, Research & Consulting

Larry Musslewhite 
OES (OKC Metro Employers Council)

Judy Robbins
 
Francis Tuttle  

 


Technology

Jim Priest 

McKinney Stringer

Carolyn Slaughter 
OES (OKC Metro Employers Council)

Angela Spears 
Enterprise Rent-A-Car

Diana Wall 
Accel Financial Staffing Consultants

Shannon Warren 
Warren Consulting LLC

Debie Weaver 
The Fountains at  Canterbury

Harry Whitney 
Mercy Health Center




NOTE:   Members of the Oklahoma Business Ethics Consortium frequently share information concerning various issues and developments that may have legal implications.  The discussions, commentary, and hand-outs at OBEC meetings or presentations to other organizations are for general informational purposes only.  They cover only some aspects of the subject topic, and do not constitute a complete legal analysis of the topic or how it might apply to any particular set of facts.  Before taking any action based on information presented by an OBEC member, participants are encouraged to consult a qualified attorney.  The observations and comments of presenters at OBEC meetings and networking are the views and opinions of the presenter and do not constitute the opinion or policies of OBEC or any of its members.














